
Michael Byrne, Director of Community Housing Services 

Michael was appointed Director of Housing Community Services in April 2022, following the 

promotion of Gary Naylor to Chief Executive. Michael has wealth of experience from a career 

spanning over 30 years within the housing sector and is delighted to be joining us as Director of 

Community Housing Services.  Michael has previously worked as the Director of Housing at Tollcross 

Housing Association until 2019.  Following this, he was the CEO of Lived Experience Trauma Support 

Ltd for 3 years until earlier this year, helping to change workplace culture towards Mental Health. 

 

Qualifications: HNC Business Studies, Diploma in Housing & Urban Studies, SVQ Health & Social 

Care. 

 


